
We welcomed 6 new children in April and are really pleased at the way they are settling in. 

If your child started in April I’ve attached a questionnaire for you to fill in. If your child 

leaves in July I will also be sending out a questionnaire to gather views about the nursery. 

Parent feedback is really important to us so I would be grateful if you have chance to fill it 

in. 
                                          Hot Weather 

Please ensure your child has appropriate sun lotion 

and this is applied before they come to nursery 

school. A hat during the hot weather is essential 

along with clothes that cover the skin to prevent 

sunburn. They can also bring a bottle with water in 

to keep in the box above their peg. Please 

remember that children are only able to have water 

in their bottles and not juice. We operate a healthy 

eating policy and also some children have allergies 

to the colouring and flavourings in juice.   

New Schools 

 

If your child leaves us in 

July then can you please 

let us know which school 

they are going to.  

All children leaving will 

have a transition sheet 

which staff will be 

working on in the next 

few weeks and sharing 

with you prior to the end 

of term.  

 

09/07/18   Maraide & Catherine AM Class 

10/07/18   Jane & Nadia  AM Class 

10/07/18   Jane & Deb  PM Class 

11/07/18   Jane & Deb  AM Class 

11/07/18   Becki & Stef  PM Class 

12/07/18   Becki & Karen  AM Class 

12/07/18   Becki & Stef  AM Class 

 

Royal Wedding Celebrations 

We will be holding a party to celebrate the Royal Wedding of Prince Harry & Meghan on 

Friday 18
th

 May. 

The children are welcome to come to nursery in red, white and blue. 

The party will take place during your child’s nursery session. 
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The children will visit 

Imagine That  

in Liverpool on Friday 

22
nd

 June. 

More information to 

follow soon! 

Stay and Play Sessions 

We had a really positive response to our ‘Stay 

and Play’. You will have the opportunity to 

stay with your child to see what they are 

doing in nursery, play alongside them, 

observe the way that staff talk to them, as 

well as see how independent they are. After 

this there will be an opportunity to have a 

drink and chat to your child’s key person. 

The dates are as follows: 

Let’s 

Stay 

 &  

Play! 

Half Term Holidays 

Nursery school will close after your 

child’s usual session on Friday 25
th

 May, 

and reopen on Tuesday 5
th

 June. Please 

note that Monday is an INSET day and 

therefore nursery is closed for children. 

End of Term 

Nursery closes on 

Wednesday 25th July  

At 11.00 AM & 2.45 PM 

 
Please drive carefully outside the children’s centre. 

Please also remember to use the car park and not park on the yellow zig – zags 

http://www.yourschooluniform.com/uploaded_files/product_images/zoom/BH06_Yellow.jpg


Future dates to remember:  

 

Fri  18
th

 May Royal Wedding Party 

Fri  25
th

 May Nursery Closes 

Tues  5
th

 June Nursey Opens 

Fri       22
nd

 June       Trip to Imagine That  

Mon  9
th

 July  Stay & Play Week 

Wed 25
th

  July  Nursery Closes 

(early finish for children) 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

DO WE HAVE YOUR CORRECT CONTACT DETAILS INCASE OF AN EMERGENCY? 

GDPR – General Data 

Protection Regulation 

This is how we hold 

and use information 

we hold about your 

child and family. 

There is a Privacy 

Notice on our website 

for you to view. 

Learning Stories 

We have decided to change slightly the format we are using to plan next steps for 

your child. We are going to focus more on the daily observations recorded in your 

child’s file. Alongside this we will send home an overview sheet about your child 

outlining their next step and how you can continue to support  

them at home.  

We will also include a sheet in your child’s file for you to record  

if you have looked as the file and any comments you may have. 

 
Water Leak 

Thank you for your support during our recent problem with the water supply on 

the 4
th

 May. Unfortunately the building work further down Warrington Road had 

disrupted the supply of water and it took the water board a number of hours to 

address the problem. We waited as long as we could before taking the decision to 

close the centre. A decision to close is not taken lightly. Health and safety is a 

priority as we need water to flush the toilets and ensure that hygiene can be 

maintained  

St John Fisher Primary School 

We have recently started a partnership visits with St John Fisher Primary School Year 5 

children. These children visit once a week (1 morning and 1 afternoon) to play, interact and 

get to know other children. So far it is proving to be extremely successful with both sets of 

children! 

Dropping off & Picking up of children 

Can we just remind all parents and family members of the drop 

off and pick up time of children. The purpose of this is so the 

groups are not continually disturbed during the session. 

    Drop Off         Pick Up 

9.00 -9.15am 11.45 – 12.00pm 

 12.45 – 1.00pm 3.30 – 3.45pm  

 30 Hour Pick up 2.45 – 3.00pm 

         Thanks for your support in this matter 

Snack money for this 

half term is £8.00 

Can parents please 

bring snack payments 

up to date. 

Many thanks 

Shoes/Trainers 

Can we remind parents that 

velcro shoes are preferable to 

laced shoes so that children can 

develop independent skills. 

Facebook 

We would be 

grateful if you 

would leave a 

review on our 

Facebook page as 

this will help others 

in choosing to send 

their child to 

Warrington Road 

Nursery School 

Sponsor 

Thanks for your support. Money is still to 

be collected & we will let you know what 

we have raised. Well done! 

 

 

Hope you all enjoy the summer! 
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